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David Lines

Address

7970 Bel Alton Newtown Rd.
La Plata, Maryland 20646
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2404277062
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dave.lines@earthlink.net

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

Comment I am against this Bill 2022-14 and bill 2022-51 because it is probably unconstitutional and illegal. As a
hunter, I may (and do) carry a firearm in my vehicle while enroute to a hunting destination and it is impossible to do
so without driving within 100 yards of Charles County Government owned or operated buildings. In addition to
criminalizing normal and legal activity (transporting a firearm) for Charles County citizens, it will also criminalize all
non-county and out-of-state residents who drive on US Rt 301with a firearm in their vehicle. It also seems like the
Commissioners are afraid of their constituents by proposing this (these?) ill conceived laws. In addition, why have
the Commissioners exempted and allowed themselves to possess firearms within the proposed "no firearm"
distance --- and yet prohibited similar possession by ordinary citizens who were granted the right to carry by
legitimate authority? The Commissioners by these proposed laws have elevated themselves above ordinary citizens
--- which is not how a democracy works. I am against any form of this proposed law.
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